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LDBE Thought for the Week, 18th March 2024 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 
 

Seasons 
It is nearly spring!!!! I am very ready for the clocks to spring 
forward, I am looking forward to lighter nights, warmer 
days and a good dose of natural vitamin D. This winter has 
felt long, we have had rainy days, many dark days and not 
so many of the bright, cold days that many of us love.  You 
may or may not be a fan of the summer heat (when we get 
it), but I am sure, like me, you are looking forward to 
brighter days and evenings. Sunlight can completely alter 
my mood; a short walk outside, or even just sitting in the 
garden with a book in the rare moments I have time, can 
totally alter the course of my thinking and my route for the 
day 
 
I find the natural seasons are also important as they help give rhythm 

and order to our lives. While I am looking forward to the lighter 

nights, it is also quite nice in autumn to know we can put the fire on, 

light some candles and be cosy. It’s also great as we move towards 

Christmas to have the traditions that lead us into that season. I find 

comfort and familiarity in the rhythm of the seasons. When I was 

younger, I spent 6 months in India working with a Christian mission 

organisation. I left the UK in the winter and came back in the summer. 

When I arrived home, I was surprised at how much I had missed the 

spring season: the blossom appearing on the trees, the daffodils and 

tulips and the sounds of the lawn mowers with the first lawn cut of the season. 

Seasons in the church are also important. We are coming towards 
the end of Lent and entering into the season of Easter. This is a time 
to reflect on who Jesus is and what he did on the cross; it is the 
celebration of the life he invites us to with him. I find the Good Friday 
service at my church always very poignant and powerful and then I 
love the atmosphere of celebration on Easter morning. 
 

Seasons are also a part of our personal and work lives. Maybe at the moment you are in a 

Good Friday season, perhaps a time of reflection or, as was the case for many who were at 

the crucifixion, a time of sadness and despair. Maybe you are in an Easter morning season, a 

time of joyful celebration.  

‘Weeping may stay for the night, 
    but rejoicing comes in the 
morning.’  
Psalm 30:5  
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Or maybe you are feeling like Jesus did when he left his disciples to pray (and I suspect 

possibly for some peace and quiet), needing some time to be alone to be with his Father.  I 

imagine for many of us, it is a bit of a mixture, especially when we throw in being tired at the 

end of a particularly busy term. 

For those that are perhaps experiencing a difficult season, Psalm 30:5 gives us hope that it will 
not last forever. It lets us know that the pain we may feel now will be replaced with joy. It 
reminds us that, just as the earth follows its natural seasons and the church follows its 
spiritual ones, our own personal seasons will ebb and flow. 
 

A time for everything 

There is a time for everything, 
and a season for every activity under the heavens: 

a time to be born and a time to die, 
a time to plant and a time to uproot, 

a time to kill and a time to heal, 
a time to tear down and a time to build, 

a time to weep and a time to laugh, 
a time to mourn and a time to dance, 

a time to scatter stones and a time to gather them, 
a time to embrace and a time to refrain from embracing, 

a time to search and a time to give up, 
a time to keep and a time to throw away, 

a time to tear and a time to mend, 
a time to be silent and a time to speak 

 

Ecclesiastes 3:1-7 
 

from Lynsey Norris, Assistant Director of Education 
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Upcoming LDBE Courses— 

 
Notice— 
 
We have been made aware that a local building and construction company is advertising that 
it works on behalf of the Diocesan Board of Education to deliver capital works projects for 
schools. 
 
We ask that you treat such adverts with caution. LDBE does not consent to companies openly 
advertising in the name of the Diocesan Board of Education. You of course will wish to carry 
out due diligence on companies before appointing them to carry our works for the school. 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the DBE team if you have questions about a company 
‘working with or on behalf of the DBE’. 
 
 

 

Date Time Course   

21/03/2024 10:00:15:45 Flourishing For All - Leadership Conference 
In per-
son 

27/03/2024 10:00-15:30 Leaders Wellbeing day 
In per-
son 

https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=383
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=383
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=383
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=383
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=383
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=384
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=384
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=384
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=384
https://www.lincolndiocesaneducation.com/calendar/?calid=1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11&pid=9&viewid=1&event=384
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Creative and imaginative ways to boost children's engagement with RE 
and PSHE from Springs Dance Company!   
  
‘Thank you so much! The workshops have been brilliant, super message and amazing results 
while performing. The children (and staff) really enjoyed it!’ Christ Church CE Primary School 
 
Springs provides an exciting way for children to interact with the RE curriculum through 
physical movement and creativity. 
 
We are now booking:  
PARABLE - Touring June - July 2024. This is a curriculum-based interactive performance and 
workshop that reimagines religious stories based on the parables that Jesus told. 
Adventurous, interactive and exciting, children will encounter and overcome creative 
challenges, accomplish tasks and influence the outcome of the performance, whilst absorbed 
in a vibrant world of professional movement, dance and theatre.  
The Good Samaritan - Based on one of the Parables that Jesus told, these workshops provide 
opportunities for children to explore the importance of helping others and standing up for 
them, even if they are not like you. The workshops touch on themes of living in a multi-racial / 
multi-religious society. 
You Are Special - Based on Max Lucado’s book of the same title, these workshops tackle the 
big issue of self-esteem and create opportunities for the children to discuss ideas about self-
worth and how we treat others. 

Other popular workshops include Creation and A Christmas Story: Refugee (if you’re looking 
further ahead). Further details on all of our work for schools can be found at: https://
springsdancecompany.org.uk/join-in/     

To book and to find out more please email touring@springsdancecompany.org.uk or call 
07775 628 442.  

 

https://springsdancecompany.org.uk/images/Parable_info_doc_2024.pdf
https://springsdancecompany.org.uk/images/Parables_of_the_Good_Samaritan_and_The_Lost_Coin.pdf
https://springsdancecompany.org.uk/images/You_Are_Special_2024.pdf
https://springsdancecompany.org.uk/join-in/
https://springsdancecompany.org.uk/join-in/
mailto:touring@springsdancecompany.org.uk

